
Preschool: Tommy L.
Kindergarten: Antonio R.

First: Emily Jane T.
Second: Luna R. 
Third: Emanuel J.

Fourth: Roy A.
Fifth: Dominica H.
Sixth: Trenton V.

Seventh: Mikayla M.
Eighth: Riley C. 
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Turkey 
Trot 

Thank you for turning in your forms,
we are grateful for your donations!

Friday, November 15, 2024. 
Start time:

4:30 PM   Preschool
5:00 - 6:00 PM   All grades will be

jogging.
Pizza to be served after.

The kindness of service from our Holy Trinity Family extends past our school
grounds.  Mrs. Hanna our current sixth grade teacher, collected with various

members of the community canned goods instead of candy on Halloween for
other’s in need. We thank you for your service to our community.  

See’s Candy
Orders are due

by November 22,
2024

Thank you to Mrs. Garibian, Mrs. Reyes, &
Ms. Arabo for delivering the yummy

Slurpee’s. Deadline for second round of
incentives is Tuesday, 

November 12, 2024.

Congratulations to the
Carruthers’ Family on the new

addition to their family.  Riley in
eighth grade & Parker in
Kindergarten have a new

cousin. This is Kel & Jan’s 5th 
great-grandchild.

Cruz Carruthers
6 lbs. 1 oz.

November 6, 2024



PRINCIPAL’S 
CORNER
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Otter Pops will be sold every Friday
for .50¢ at the lunch tables.
Keep sending in your recyclables!

Student Council News
SCRIP ORDER FORM (HC)         Turkey Trot Package (HC)                
Parent/Teacher/Student Conference Schedule (HC)
Turkey Trot Pizza Order Form (HC)      Nacho Sale Flyer (HC)       
                   DC= Digital Copy         HC = Hard Copy

IN TODAY’S PARENT ENVELOPE

y

“For many are
called but few

are chosen”
Matthew

22:14

Mr. Anthony Jimenez
was a Junior High

Math Teacher at Holy
Trinity School. We ask
that you keep him in

prayer as he is
ordained by Cardinal

McElroy on
December 7, 2024.

More pictures to follow next week for our
most recent events; Halloween Costume
Parade, All Saints Day and our Ofrenda

Table.

Our second PTG of the year will be on Nov. 12th in the ART ROOM. This meeting will focus on your
LOVES and WANTS for Holy Trinity. I really want to hear all voices in our community and value
everyone’s opinion. I love Holy Trinity and need your input to continue to make HT GREAT!
Smart watches of any kind are NOT allowed on campus. As an additional reminder, cell
phones are not allowed on campus. If a student needs a phone, they need to sign a waiver
and leave in front office until the end of the school day. Any cellphones found in backpacks
etc, will be confiscated by the front office and must be picked up by the parent. 
Preschool tarps experienced heavy damage due to the high winds. It has become a safety hazard and
they are in need of new tarps ASAP. If anyone has any connections or is willing to donate, the cost to
replace both canvas tarps is approximately 400$. Please email me at alococo@holytrinityhawks.com
I love our community! Thank you for loving Holy Trinity and I am excited to celebrate the Turkey Trot
on Nov. 15th 

PTG, Smart Watches, and Canvas Tarps 



The following SCRIP
 Gift Cards offer a higher return to our
school and are available for purchase

 Holy Trinity School

 
Questions?  Visit the School Website: www.holytrinityschoolelcajon.com                  

School (619) 444-7529 M-T-Th-F   Hours: 7:30am-3:30pm  
                                                      Wednesdays  7:30am-1:30pm
               Fax (619) 444-4406
Extended Care (619) 444-5043
Preschool (619) 444-1052 
  Director: Carol Furois                             cfurois@holytrinityhawks.com

  

  Principal:        Dr. Amanda LoCoco         alococo@holytrinityhawks.com
  Bookkeeper:   Madlain Arabo          schoolbookkeeper@holytrinityhawks.com 
  Secretary:      Mary Ray                             ray@holytrinityhawks.com
  Admin. Asst:  Monica Morales                 mmorlaes@holytrinityhawks.com
  Frequently used numbers:

      Uniform Store:  (619) 466-5437       FACTS Helpline: (866) 441-4637

 

Events at a Glance November

11/11/24 Veteran’s Day
No School

11/15/24 Turkey Trot

11/20-22/24 Parent/Student /Teacher
Conferences

11/25-29/24 Thanksgiving Vacation

PLEASE RETURN
YELLOW PARENT

ENVELOPE 
BY THE FOLLOWING

DAY.

 IF THERE IS A
HOLIDAY, ENVELOPE

WILL BE SENT ON
FRIDAY.

We are available to assist you!

CHANGE FOR CHANGE

Each grade is collecting loose
change in their classrooms change

jars. The proceeds are for
improvements to the school. THE

COMPETITION IS ON! Every month
we will announce who is collecting
the most change and the winners
for the first trimester will win a

PIZZA PARTY.

YELLOW  FOLDERSYELLOW  FOLDERS

Registration for the Winter Sports program is now
open.

Forms available at the front office for the Winter
Sports league.

The Winter league is one of our biggest seasons
for participation as students from K-8th grade are

able to participate in a sport.
Deadline to register extended to Nov 8, 2024.

Please use 1 form per student.

Click here for online processing:

Soccer
Kindergarten is Coed Boys & Girls 

1 & 2 Boys - 1 & 2 Girls
3 & 4 Boys - 3 & 4 Girls
JV Girls Soccer is 5 & 6

Varsity Girls Soccer is 7 & 8

Basketball
JV Boys 5 & 6

Varsity Boys 7 & 8

To volunteer at the Snack Shack on Saturday
please click here:

The Uniform Store

Luna R. November 11

Sports News

SCRIP 
CORNER

10%

The Uniform Store is now ready to receive your orders! Anything on the new website
may be worn this year. Dennis uniforms will still be acceptable for next year.  I’m sure
you are wondering.....
What are the BIG changes for 2025-2026 school year?
*The Logo on the shirt is no longer the crest but the HT logo (see picture)
*Everything besides the PE uniform will be fully embroidered and NOT iron-on
*Skirts and Skorts are allowed for K-8, Jumper for K-4
*Black belts ONLY
*Uniform Shorts will be allowed on Mass Days for both genders. (No PE Shorts)

Use this link to take a look at our new uniform website
 Let’s cheer on Varsity scheduled to play

today at Christ Lutheran at 3:45 pm.

Catholic Sports League 2024
JV Volleyball 

Silver Division Champions 
Congratulations to our Girls JV Volleyball team!  They
won first place last night and represented Holy Trinity
with such determination and grace. A big thank you to

our coaches that volunteered to work with these
amazing talented athletes! 

12 %

PARENT/TEACHER/STUDENT 
Conference Schedules

You will find the time and date for your student in the
parent envelope today.  Please review and return ASAP.

https://forms.gle/r9c8FZWZ81b8NFpJA
https://forms.gle/r9c8FZWZ81b8NFpJA
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0944AAA92FA4F9C34-51473148-flag#/
https://www.myschoolsuniform.com/find-my-school/holy-trinity-school/

